
Guidelines for Public Presentations at PPC 
 

Curtain Raisers, workshops, table top discussions and any other public displays of photographs 
that are being shown as part of a Pocono Photo Club event are considered public presentations.  
While we understand that photography can include a wide range of “artistic expression”, Pocono 
Photo Club strives to maintain a “G rated”, family friendly, climate since we have a broad 
spectrum of people who will be both coming to our meetings, exhibits, and other activities and 
viewing our pictures.  PPC does not censure a person’s choice of photographic genre.  However 
we expect all members who are displaying, discussing, or presenting their work in a PPC 
function whether to the membership or the public to keep this in mind and select images 
accordingly.   Pictures such as full frontal nudes, those involving sexual intimacy, or graphic 
images of violence and horror are considered beyond the general scope of our viewing 
audience and are discouraged for use in any of the aforementioned venues. Should there be 
any question as to whether or not your particular image is appropriate please check with the 
Executive Committee first before putting your image on display. 


